
 
 
 

 
 

 UNFORTUNATELY WE AGAIN HAVE NUMEROUS 

UTILITY ACCOUNTS THAT ARE ON A DISCONNECT LIST. 
(AFTER YOU HAVE RECEIVED YOUR SECOND UTILITY BILL 

AND IT REMAINS UNPAID YOUR UTILITIES CAN BE 

 DISCONNECTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE TOWN OF 

WHITEWOOD’S BYLAWS: BY-LAW NUMBER 1-2022). 
 OUR STAFF WILL BE DISCONNECTING SERVICES IN THE 

UPCOMING DAYS UNLESS IMMEDIATE PAYMENT 

ARRANGEMENTS HAVE BEEN MADE. WE WANT TO AVOID 

THIS PROCESS IF POSSIBLE. AN ADDITIONAL $100 

RECONNECT FEE IS APPLIED IF WATER IS DISCONNECTED. 
PLEASE CONTACT OUR OFFICE SO WE CAN KEEP YOUR 

ACCOUNT ACTIVE. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  


